
 

 

 

 

 

 

21 March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

You may be aware that ‘Friends of Portswood Rec’ are currently attempting to secure a Landfill 

Trust grant to improve the quality of the play park equipment. 

 

They have applied for a £70,000 grant, as part of the bid they need to provide 10% of this 

towards the project. So far, they have managed to raise £6,000 and they have asked if we can 

help to support them in raising the final £1,000 that they need 

 

Our children and families use the park before and after school and so we have agreed to try 

and help. Therefore, on Thursday 28 March 2024 (the last day of term) we will be holding a 

non uniform day and after school cake sale. 

 

Any donations that you might be able to give will be gratefully received and put to good use to 

improve the play areas for yours, and other children of the local area.  

 

If you feel that you are able to support us with donations of cakes that would be amazing. We 

would ask that they are dropped off at school on either the Wednesday or on the Thursday 

morning. The cake sale will then take place on the middle playground at the end of the school 

day.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Tony Head 

Headteacher 


